
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

Change to Committee Appointments 2025/2026 

The Committee is pleased to announce the appointment of 

John Van de Waterbeemd to the newly created role of Special 

Interest Group (SIG) Coordinator. 

This position has been established to act as the primary liaison 

for all Special Interest Groups wishing to use the P&DARCS field. 

The role will: 

• Streamline communication between SIGs and the 

Committee 

• Ensure consistency in decision-making 

• Assist the Committee in evaluating, approving, and 

supporting SIG activities 

John will also provide regular reports to the Committee on the 

progress of applications. 

With John accepting this role, a vacancy has arisen in the 

Ordinary Committee Member position. The Committee has 

approved the appointment of Melisa Law to this role. Melisa has 

previously served on the Committee and brings a wealth of 

experience and commitment to the continued success of 

P&DARCS. 

Please join us in congratulating both John and Melisa on their 

appointments. We look forward to the positive contributions they 

will bring to our club. 

 

 See you at the field. 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2025/2026 
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